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Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Valencia Sherratt, Lisa
Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 3:55 PM
To: Lenzi, Chelsea
Subject: FW: Departmental Agenda, Planning Items, #6: AB2455

Hello Clerk of the Board, 
Please accept this public comment from Angelo Salvuci. He was planning on attending in person but was not able to due 
to the timing. 
Thank you, 
Lisa 
 
Lisa Valencia Sherratt 
Office of Supervisor Salud Carbajal 
105 E. Anapamu 
Santa Barbara, CA 93101 
(805) 568-2186 
lvalencia@sbcbos1.org 
 
From: asalvucci@salvucci.com [mailto:asalvucci@salvucci.com] On Behalf Of Angelo Salvucci 
Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 2:53 PM 
To: SupervisorCarbajal 
Cc: Valencia Sherratt, Lisa 
Subject: Departmental Agenda, Planning Items, #6: AB2455 
 
Thank you for letting me submit this by email.  Unfortunately and ironically I will be calling in to a meeting 
with Das WIlliams on the topic of wireless 9-1-1 routing at 4:30 so may not be able to make this agenda item. 
 
My wife and I own two parcels in the Santa Rita Hills Community Services District and we support 
AB2455.  This is a compromise solution offered by Assemblymember Williams that will allow the CSD board 
to continue to function until we have enough residents to fill a 5 member board. 
 
We currently have fewer than 10 registered voters in the CSD, and when registrations are updated it may be as 
few as 5. 
 
I was one of a group of parcel owners that helped organize and approval process for the CSD.  The CSD is the 
only practical mechanism we have to organize parcel owners to build and maintain the road system.  It is 
essential that it remain functional until the roads (and then homes) can be built and permanent voters move in 
and serve on the board. 
 
Support for the CSD is nearly unanimous. The creation of the CSD was supported, in writing, by nearly every 
parcel owner in the District service area.  The only parcel owners opposed were the Cargasacchi Family, who 
are now also opposed to AB2455. 
 
Having a CSD that is able to perform it's function is essential to resolving the decades-old Lakeview access 
issue.   
 
Thank you for assisting us in these efforts. 


